
 

SALTASH TOWN COUNCIL VOLUNTARY TREE WARDENS’ REPORT 
 
 

PA24/07788 – Forder Villa Forder Saltash PL12 4QR 
 
 

This is a reasonable request not necessarily for the reasons given as such but because of 
current and potential blockage of the stream (a sensitive waterway after the floods some 
years ago).  In addition, although the tree is a prominent road-side amenity, there is a 
large sycamore directly behind it so that the amenity loss will be small.  
 


